UNITED CONSTRUCTION

COMMERCIAL and RESIDENTIAL

December 28, 1992

Don Copeland Arizona Aeropainting P.O. Box 1003 Chandler, Arizona 85224

Dear Don,

I just wanted to write you this note to let you know how much your work on my airplane is appreciated.

As you know, before I decided to have you paint my airplane, I checked out quite a few paint shops and looked at alot of paint jobs. The quality of your work and the colors that we chose far exceeded my expectations. The detail to the entire job has not gone without notice.

Don, you will certainly get my highest recommendation whenever possible.

Thank you again, Don, your work is in a class of its own.

Sincerely,

Tim Harvey